Matter E Written Statement - Mr Ron Hutt (820319)

Dear Ian Kemp

I am writing to you to in connection with the email from, Waheed Nazir, Director of Planning and Regeneration, (copied below in blue text for clarity). I am concerned that in a democratic society nearly 6000 comments have had no impact whatsoever on the issues raised, concerning the development on greenbelt land. I can only conclude my concerns have no importance and the development on the greenbelt land, will go ahead regardless, of peoples, valid concerns. I ask if you can give some focus to raise my concern at the Hearing sessions.

regards

Ron Hutt

Birmingham Development Plan 2031 – Submission

I am writing to inform you that on July 1st 2014 the City Council submitted the above Plan to the Secretary of State for examination under regulation 22 of the Town and Country Planning (Local Planning) (England) Regulations 2012.

The Pre-submission consultation process took place between 6th January and 3rd March 2014. 1,524 people and organisations responded and there were a total of 5,863 comments. The Council has considered all of these responses and has concluded that no major modifications to the Plan are required.

Waheed Nazir

Director of Planning and Regeneration